
 
 
 
 

BETHESDA-CHEVY CHASE CHAMBER  
2006 PAC PLEDGE FORM 

 
The Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chamber Political Action Committee (PAC) 
supports pro-business candidates in the 2006 state and local primary and 
general elections. 
 
The PAC surveyed over 75 candidates running for the 26 positions 
representing the B-CC geographic area, and interviewed nearly 40 
candidates in July and August 2006, and on August 10th announced their 
endorsements for the September 12th primaries through their Press Release. 
Please indicate below your support of these endorsements by giving a 
donation to the BCC Chamber PAC. 
 

YES! I want to join the Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chamber PAC and 
contribute to a positive public policy environment and a successful future for 
Bethesda-Chevy Chase by supporting pro-business candidates to local and 
state offices in the 2006 election. 
 

Enclosed is my personal check for $___________* payable to the 
Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chamber PAC. 
 
Name ________________________________________________________ 
Company Name ________________________________________________ 
Address ______________________________________________________ 
City State Zip Code _____________________________________________ 
Phone/Email __________________________________________________ 
 
Signature/Date _________________________________________________ 
 
 
*By Authority Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chamber Political Action Committee, Joseph T. Healy, Jr., 
Treasurer:  Contributions to the BCC Chamber PAC do not qualify as charitable contributions for federal 
income tax purposes.  Generally, an individual during an election cycle can contribute no more than $4,000 
to one campaign finance entity and the total of $10,000 to all campaign finance entities.  Contributions by 
different corporations are considered as being made by one contributor if the corporation was owned by the 
same stockholders or one corporation wholly owns the other.  Further, under current law, business entities 
such as partnerships are not required to attribute contributions to other wholly owned business entities, as 
are corporations.  The current four-year cycle is January 1, 2004 through December 31, 2006. 


